
Reindeer Run:  

Leominster Primary School put on their running shoes on Monday 11th 

December to raise money for St Michael’s Hospice. 

They went around the playground many times with 

their reindeer antlers—at the moment we have 

raised £3248.00! This is amazing but we still have a 

few more donations to collect so we will reveal the 

grand total next year.  

Sports:  

This month, Leominster Primary 

School’s girl’s football team attended 

the 7 vs 7 Hereford Football 

Association tournament. All of the 

girls played exceptionally well and 

showed great enthusiasm 

throughout the competition. Well 

done girls! 

 

A group of year 6 students took part 

the School Games SEND inclusive 

bowling event, at MFA bowling. They 

had a fantastic time meeting new 

people and had lots of fun!     

Rags 2 Riches:  

Thank you to everyone who donated to 

the Rags 2 Riches charity. Leominster 

Primary School is pleased to say that we 

raised £76.00!  
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Reception Nativities:  

The reception classes put on two nativities 

last week and donations were taken for tea 

and coffee. Over the two events they raised 

£44.20! The money will be use to by new 

music resources for reception.   
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Lights, Camel, Action! 

On 13th December, Year 5 showed off their dance moves for their Christmas 

Production of Lights, Camel, Action! All the children preformed brilliantly and 

the audience gave them 10/10. Well done Year 5.  
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Christmas trees: 

It’s Christmas here at Leominster Primary School 

and we are delighted by the generosity of 

Herefordshire Council as they have gifted us two 

Christmas trees! They have been beautifully 

decorated by Mrs Williams and Miss Davies and 

have definitely brought the Christmas cheer to all 

the students.  

Thank you Herefordshire Council! 
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Secret Santa 

Our annual Secret Santa event was again a 

great success.  Thanks to the donations we 

received, and things we purchased with 

money donated from our non-uniform day, 

we had enough gifts for every child to 

purchase.  Children brought £1 and chose a 

gift to give for a loved one, and we raised 

£465.00.  Well done everyone! 

 

Reminder! 

Please do not leave your child unattended 

on the school site, particularly the 

turning circle. We sometimes have 

vehicles that have to come onto 

the school site at the end of the 

day, so we need to make sure 

everyone is safe 

Royal Christmas Carol service  

Students and staff attended the Royal 

Christmas Carol Service at Leominster 

Priory Church on the 7th December. We 

were proud to be part of this special 

event and the children sang beautifully. 
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Christmas Bingo  

Thank you to everyone who came 

along to the Leominster Primary 

School Christmas Bingo. It was a 

festive night full of mice pies and fun 

prizes. All together we raised 

£1800.00! 
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We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a happy and peaceful new 

year.  See you on Monday 8th January! 


